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9th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As mentioned briefly last term, all children in Year 4 participate in the Multiplication Tables 

Check in June each year. 

The purpose of the check is to determine whether children can fluently recall their times 

tables up to 12 x 12, which is essential for future success in mathematics.  The Multiplication 

Tables Check is a statutory assessment that all Year 4 pupils will undertake this year.  

The assessment is an on-screen exercise consisting of 25 times tables questions. Your child 

will be able to answer 3 practice questions before taking the actual assessment. They will 

then have 6 seconds to answer each question. On average, the check should take no longer 

than 5 minutes to complete.  

We would like to invite you to come in for an information session to find out more about what 

the check is and how it will be administered on Wednesday 17th January at 2:45pm in 

Gold Hall. 

If you are unable to attend, we will also be delivering an online session at 6:30pm.  

Please complete our online form to indicate if you will be able to attend and at which time, to 

enable us to prepare accordingly. 

The form can be found here: https://forms.office.com/e/tt6YifHNh0  

Details for the online session will be emailed out nearer the time. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

Miss L Hawkins  

Year 3&4 Phase Leader 
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